
Alaska District Engineers Federal Credit Union 

Supervisory Committee 

P.O. Box 6059 

JBER, AK  99506 

October 5, 2012 

Dear Member, 

Your ADEFCU Supervisory Committee sends this notice to you for account verification. 

Please review the enclosed statement dated September 30, 2012, for accuracy.   

For the purpose of facilitating our audit we are asking to be notified if any information on your 

statement is INCORRECT.   If you see any discrepancies, please send the notice below to our attention 

at the following address:   

Supervisory Committee 

P.O. Box 6059 

JBER, AK  99506 

Please note this is not the credit union's address.  Do not mail any deposits or other credit union 

business to this address.  No response is necessary if the information on your statement is correct. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Toombs, Tom Reed, and Stanislawa Wierzbicki 

Your Supervisory Committee Members 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Tear at line and return bottom portion, only if account information is incorrect. 

Account number: __________ 

Member Name: ____________________ 

Please state the discrepancies you believe have occurred: 

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________         ___________________________________ 

 Member signature      Contact phone number 


